
Contact: 

01-17-2023 

Project Description 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is planning improvements to enhance safety, increase 

capacity, and provide multi-modal accommodations along State Road (S.R.) 40 from the end of the four-

lane section, just east of NE 58th Avenue, to east of County Road (C.R.) 314 east of Ocala. 

The project plans to widen the existing two-lane undivided roadway to create four-lane divided roadway 

along this 5.3-mile segment. The proposed typical section includes two 12-foot-wide travel lanes in each 

direction separated by a 40-foot-wide grassed median. A 12-foot-wide multi-use trail is planned along the 

north side of the road from NE 60th Court to Ray Wayside Park near the Ocklawaha River Bridge where 

it crosses to the South and continues to the end of the project. 

This project also includes the replacement of the existing single Ocklawaha River Bridge with two 

bridges at a lower profile. Wildlife crossings are proposed throughout the project. Additional 

improvements include the drainage system and signalization. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

CFLRoads.com 

 

State Road 40 Widening 

from the end of the four-lane section (just east of NE 

58th Avenue) to east of County Road (C.R.) 314  

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 410674-2 

Marion County 

CFLRoads.com 

 Kathleen Enot 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5149 
Kathleen.Enot@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: 
Design: Ongoing—Completion Summer 2026 $        9.7 million 

Right of Way: Currently not funded $        5.8 million  

Construction: Currently not funded $       103 million 

 

*subject to change 

Proposed Typical Section 

mailto:kathleen.enot@dot.state.fl.us
mailto:Anthony.Miller@dot.state.fl.us

